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PCTI Participates in Cultural Exchange 
 

Wayne, NJ – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE – On November 21, Passaic County Technical Institute 

(PCTI) students hosted 25 Japanese students from Keio Academy, New York.  A month prior, PCTI 
students visited Keio Academy to experience traditional Japanese Culture. It’s all part of an ongoing 

cultural exchange program that’s existed for the past 8 years. 
 
PCTI students took the Keio Academy attendees on a tour of the campus, including a trip to visit the 

ROTC, Cosmetology Department, Medical Arts, Performing Arts, and the in-house culinary restaurant 
Chez Technique. 

 
The exchange gave Keio Academy students an intimate look at how PCTI melds academic and career 
education. Meanwhile PCTI students learned about cultural value and etiquette in Japanese culture. 

 

 
Photo Caption: PCTI and Keio Academy students pose together after a fun-filled day of cultural 

exchange. 
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